
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
4th May 2021  

 
Dear Colleague,  
 
Thank you for your interest in the post of temporary KS2 Class Teacher at Coupe Green Primary School 
from September.  
 

We believe that everyone is unique and has special talents which we foster within an enriched, 
exciting and lively curriculum. Educational experiences should be creative, interactive, challenging 
and specific to individual needs. We are looking for an excellent practitioner to strengthen our team 
by inspiring and supporting children, parents, staff and the whole school community in order for them 
to fulfil their aspirations.  
 

We work hard to improve our school to provide the best education and opportunities for our children. 
In our last Ofsted inspection we were graded as ‘Good’ in all areas. Ofsted 2018 stated ‘Leaders and 
staff have created a happy, friendly and supportive community, where pupils enjoy learning’. At Coupe 
Green we continue to strive to achieve the very best and candidates must be motivated and driven to 
achieve ‘Outstanding’. 
 

Our school is well presented and set in beautiful surrounding grounds, which teachers use to enhance 
our child led curriculum and provide our children with exciting experiences. A passion for creating an 
exciting learning environment to celebrate children’s work and support learning is essential.   
 

The candidate should have an excellent understanding of teaching and learning. They should be able 
to plan and deliver Good and Outstanding lessons across the curriculum. The teacher should have a 
good knowledge of Assessment for Learning and provide quality feedback for children. As our school 
consists of mixed year groups, candidates should have experience of teaching across age ranges. 
 

The candidate must have a positive attitude, be very committed and show great initiative. We like our 
children to have a true love of learning so we are looking for a teacher who strives to motivate and 
engage all learners tailoring learning to children’s needs and interests. They should be willing and 
able to make a positive contribution to the wider life of Coupe Green School.  
 

The governing body is thorough in their approach to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of our 
children. The post will be subject to DBS enhanced clearance. 
  
Closing date for applications is Friday 21st May 2021  9.00am . 
 

Usually visits to our school would be warmly welcomed and encouraged, however under the current 
Covid 19 restrictions, potential candidates are strongly recommended to visit our school website 
which will provide an insight into our special little school and all that it has to offer.  A virtual tour can  
be found using the link:  https://coupegreen.co.uk/virtual-tour/  Further information regarding the 
interview process will be provided upon shortlisting. 
 

Please ensure your application letter is personal to the job description and our school. We look 
forward to hearing from you.  
 

Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs J Littlewood 

Headteacher 

https://coupegreen.co.uk/virtual-tour/

